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10 January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for your cooperation this week in what could have been a much more difficult 
week. 
 
These conditions always bring their challenges and as a school, we have met these 
challenges head on. The children have stepped up and on the whole, they have behaved in a 
responsible manner, and we have had a good week and start to the new term. 
 
As we return to normal next week, please ensure your children are in full uniform and if 
there are any issues with this, please speak to your child’s Pastoral Team.  It is important 
that we get standards as high as we possibly can as we move into this half term.   
 
If there are any changes in the weather which has an impact on opening, then I will be in 
touch as always via Class Charts.   
 
Have a lovely weekend and we go again Monday. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
R Walkden 
Headteacher  
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